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A FELLOWSHIP 01'" WESLEYAN AAMtNIAN SCHOLARS 

ESTABLISHED IN 1965 

February 16, 1984 

Dr. Wayne Caldwell 
215 East 43rd Street 
Marion, IN 46953 

Dear Wayne: 

This is to say that the copy for Volume 18, Number 2 of the 
Journal is now in the mail to the Old Paths Tract Society. 
Mrs. Montgomery told me that there was no way in which they 
could have the proofs to me for correction before I leave 
for Europe on March 8. She suggested that two of their 
staff do the proof reading for us and I have agreed to this 
suggestion. I have told her that you will be in touch with 
her to find out when the Journal will be ready and that you 
will pick it up in the same way as in the past. So it over 
to you now. One more request. Since this number will 
contain a review of Volume 1 of the Wesleyan Theological 
Perspectives series and they have asked for a copy of the 
review could you please send one to: Arlo F. Newell, Warner 
Press, P. o. Box 2499, 1200 East Fifth Street, Anderson, IN 
46018. I also omitted to ask you to send two copies of 
Volume 18, Number 1 to Scarecrow Press since it contains a 
review of The Life of Asa Mahan which is put out by them. 
Could you repair this omission also? Their address is: 
Scarecrow Press, Inc., 52 Liberty Streeet, P. 0. Box 656, 
Metuchen, NJ 08840. 

I believe this is all for now. Thank you for all your 
help. I hope you have a good executive meeting in April: I 
am sorry I shall not be there. 

With all good wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

~-· 
Alex R. G. Deasley 
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ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 


